
AMANDA SPARKMAN
Intensive Care Unit Registered Nurse

(555) 321-9876 amanda.sparkman@gmail.com Van Nuys, CA 91405

To Ms. Laura Gibson
St. Joseph’s Regional Hospital

Dear Ms. Gibson,

I am writing to express my interest in the Intensive Care Unit (ICU) Registered Nurse position at St. Joseph’s 

Regional Hospital. As a recent graduate of the University of Southern California’s Nursing program with 

clinical experience in critical care, I am excited about the opportunity to contribute my knowledge and 

passion for patient care to your renowned ICU team.

During my nursing rotations, I had the opportunity to work in a variety of departments, including the ICU, 

where I provided direct care to critically ill patients. I developed the skills necessary to closely monitor 

patient conditions, assist with life-saving interventions, and provide emotional support to patients and 

families during times of acute medical distress. I also became well-versed in working collaboratively with 

physicians and multidisciplinary teams to develop and implement care plans. Through these experiences, 

I developed a deep appreciation for the dynamic and high-stakes environment of the ICU, and I am eager 

to continue working in this fast-paced, rewarding field.

St. Joseph’s Regional Hospital’s commitment to providing compassionate care, as well as its focus on 

advanced medical technology and research, is what draws me to your institution. Your hospital’s reputation 

for fostering a supportive and collaborative environment aligns with my personal values of teamwork, 

professional growth, and delivering quality care. I am eager to bring my skills and determination to a 

team that prioritizes the well-being of patients while maintaining high standards of excellence in nursing 

practice.

I am confident that my attention to detail, ability to remain calm in critical situations, and dedication to 

patient care would allow me to make a meaningful contribution to St. Joseph’s ICU team. I would be grateful 

for the opportunity to meet with you to discuss how I can contribute to your hospital’s mission and values.

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the possibility of speaking with you soon.

Sincerely,

Amanda W. Sparkman

mailto:amanda.sparkman@gmail.com

